
14th February 2025 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been cutting leaves to make a class beanstalk. We have also been making       
growing flowers by folding card. We enjoyed creating patterns using the Numicon pieces and 
growing our own beans! 

 

Food 



After half term in Nursery  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘The Very Hungry                  
Caterpillar‘. 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning the days of the week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 Messages 

During the holidays please share books with 
your child. If you have time visit your local   
library. 
 
Click on the picture to learn about how to                
support your child if they speak more than one 
language. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be cutting out circles and making our 
own caterpillars.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 

Click on the picture below to listen to the                
nursery rhymes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can sing them with your child and make up 
actions together. 

Understanding of the World 
We will be cutting up different fruits and                 
looking at the different patterns inside each 
one. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1NXZnhLCzJo
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/articles/zj8fxbk

